
This next Sunday, November 21, will be our last before returning to Spain. We will have 
reported to eleven churches in less seven weeks. The Lord blessed us with safety as we 
have traveled to six states. Our supporting churches and friends have been so very kind 
and generous to us. Now we look forward to being back at our ministry, where according 
to daily texting, the believers are eager to see us again. Meanwhile, our co-workers have 
done an excellent job at keeping the various ministries moving forward.


During the pandemic, God has allowed us to publish three books in Spanish and two in 
English. Three of these books are evangelistic publications, and the other 
two are devotional for believers. You can see the latest one, a book of 31 
devotionals from the Pentateuch to the left. It is available on Amazon, and 
to the right, you have a QR code that can take you right to the page.


Thank you for your prayers and support! Andy & Mimi

BONIKOWSKY

PLEASE CONNECT WITH US: andybonikowsky@gmail.com


Website: www.countingthestars.org/  Facebook: Andy Bonikowsky

Here are some minis try 
pictures f rom recent months 
— however, i t  i s  much 
eas ier  to fo l low our minis try 
through our webs i te  or soc ial  
media. Thank you for 
praying and fo l lowing what 
God is  doing in the Basque 
region of  Spain!
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BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MISSIONARIES IN THE BASQUE REGION OF NORTHERN SPAIN
In early October, I 

visited Mom & Dad before 
heading to Greenville to 
meet up with Mimi and 
travel to supporting 
churches.


We have had a 
wonderful time with our 
family here in the States.


In the last six weeks, 
we have visited with 
pastors and friends in 40 
restaurants!

http://www.countingthestars.org

